
 

 

 

 

 

FIMCIR/2019-20/01 

3rd April 2019 

To, All Non Members,  

Dear Sir/Madam,  

FRESH/RENEWAL OF REGISTRATIONS FOR ACCESS TO FIMMDA WEBSITE FOR THE PERIOD of 1st 

April 2019 to 31st March 2020  

Please refer to our mail dated 3rd April 2019, The validity period for accessing the FIMMDA Website 

for the existing registered users expired on 31st March 2019. All the registered users, are therefore, 

advised to pay to us by 30th April 2019 the applicable charges as mentioned in the attached terms 

and conditions. The various reports now available on the website are enumerated in the attached 

agreement.  

Please forward us agreement duly signed along with the Cheque/Demand draft/Net payment, for 

the applicable charges, to enable us to renew the registration well in time and ensure uninterrupted 

service. After 25th April 2019.If the access rights are not renewed your access rights will be 

automatically suspended without any further notice. 

 

Please note that the attached agreement will have to be executed as per Indian Stamp Act and 

sent to us (Rs 100 Franking). FIMMDA will return the duplicate thereof to you for your records. 

 

Thanks & Regards,  

 

Manas Sen (Vice President Admin & Finance) 


